
NOTICE OF A SPECIAL 
 MEETING OF THE KETCHUM CITY COUNCIL  

JUNE 20, 2014 
 

A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF SAID CITY SHALL BE HELD ON 
FRIDAY, JUNE 20, 2014 AT 4:00 P.M. TO BE HELD AT KETCHUM CITY HALL, 480 
EAST AVENUE NORTH, KETCHUM, IDAHO TO CONSIDER THE FOLLOWING:   

  
1. Approval of an Employment Agreement for new City Administrator. 

 
 
DATED THIS 19th DAY OF JUNE 2014. 
 

  
 
Any person needing special accommodations to participate in the above noticed 
meeting should contact the City Clerk’s Office prior to the meeting at 726-3841. 
 



 
City of Ketchum, Idaho 
 

480 East Avenue North · PO Box 2315 · Ketchum, ID · 83340 
 
 
 
 

 
 
June 19, 2014 
 
Mayor Jonas and City Councilors 
City of Ketchum 
Ketchum, Idaho 
 
Mayor Jonas and City Councilors: 
 

Approval of Employment Contract 
With Suzanne Frick to Serve as the  
City Administrator for the City 

 
Introduction/History: 
The City Administrator position became vacant, when Gary Marks left on March 7, 2014 to become City Manager 
for the City of Lebanon, Oregon.  The City hired an Executive Search Firm to identify and recruit City Administrator 
candidates from throughout the United States. 
 
Current Report: 
The Executive Search Firm of Peckham & McKinney received 84 applications for the vacant City Administrator 
position.  The Executive Search recruiter brought the candidates deemed to be best qualified to the Mayor and 
City Council for their consideration.  Six of these candidates were selected to be interviewed in person by the 
Mayor and City Council, along with one other oral interview panel consisting of citizens and staff members.  From 
this step in the process, the finalists were subsequently interviewed again by the Mayor and City Council.  As a 
result of this, Suzanne Frick, who currently serves as the Assistant City Manager for the City of Long Beach, 
California, was selected to serve as the City’s newest permanent City Administrator.  Before Ms. Frick served the 
City of Long Beach as the Assistant City Manager, she served as the Director of Planning and Building for the same 
City.  Before she served 
that City, Suzanne Frick was the Director of Planning and Community Development for the City of Santa Monica, 
California. She comes to the City with 25 years of experience in local government.  She possesses a Bachelor of 
Arts degree from the University of California, Santa Barbara and a Masters   Urban Planning from California 
Polytechnic University, Pomona. 
 
Financial Requirement/Impact: 
The costs associated with the attached employment agreement are budgeted in the General Fund. 
 
Recommendation: 
I respectfully recommend that the Mayor and City Council approve the Employment Agreement between the City 
and Suzanne Frick, to serve as the City Administrator. 
 
 

 
  

 
  

  
  
  

  



Suggested Motion:  
Motion to approve the Employment Agreement between the City and Suzanne Frick to serve as the City 
Administrator and authorize the Mayor to execute the Agreement. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ray Silver, Interim City Administrator 
 
Attachment 1   Employment Agreement between the City and Suzanne Frick 
Attachment 2  Resume for Suzanne Frick 
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